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Friday 13th September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Please be advised that the school has appointed Mrs Nicole O’Connor to the role of 
Teacher at St Mary’s commencing in 2025. 
 
Nicole is the current Assistant Principal (Religious Education) and Teacher at St 
Francis Catholic School, Ayr QLD.   
 
Nicole has been teaching since 2009 and worked in a number of schools across NSW 
and QLD.  She has worked across all year levels from Years 1-7 and has experience in 
teaching composite classes.  Nicole has also held numerous leadership positions 
including Inclusive Education and Aboriginal Education roles. 
 
Nicole will be moving to Donnybrook with her husband and daughter in the coming 
weeks. 
 
I am certain that Nicole will make a positive contribution to our school and 
community. 
 
Staffing allocations for 2025 will be announced mid to late Term 4. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Andrew Gammon 
Principal 
 


